
 

 

You Are Invited to Participate. 

Huron County Official Plan Review 

 

The County of Huron has identified proposed amendments to the Huron County Official Plan as 

part of a 5 Year Review of the Plan. Information regarding the proposed amendments will be 

available on the Huron County Website and at Public Open House Workshops. 

The Official Plan is a land use planning document that is a statement of where and how 

development should take place. The Plan includes the vision, goals and policy directions for the 

County, as identified by the community.   

Three Public Open House Workshops will be held to review the proposed amendments and 

identify any changes required to the proposed amendments. You are invited to join us at 7p.m. 

for the workshop of your choice, which will be two hours in length.  

Clinton:  Libro Hall, Tuesday, Sept. 10, 7p.m. to 9p.m., 239 Bill Fleming Dr. 

Exeter:  Exeter Legion Hall, Thursday, Sept. 19, 7p.m. to 9p.m., 316 William St.  

Wingham:  Hot Stove Lounge, North Huron Wescast Community Complex, Wednesday, 

Sept. 25, 7p.m. to 9p.m., 99 Kerr Dr. 

 

For further information, contact the Huron County Planning and Development Department at 

(519) 524-8394 Ext. 3 or visit https://www.huroncounty.ca/plandev/county-official-plan/huron-

county-official-plan-five-year-review/ 
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